
May 2018                       
 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

 1 2 3 4 
 
*Cocoa puff cereal, 
fruit, milk 
*Cracker 
*Spaghetti with meat 
sauce, garlic bread, 
fruit, milk 
*Go-gurt 

 
*Scrambled eggs, 
hash brown, fruit, 
milk 
*Fresh cut apple 
*Homemade beef 
chili, corn bread, 
fruit, milk 
*Cheese balls 

 
*Yogurt parfait, milk 
*Fresh cut oranges 
*Chicken gumbo 
with seasoned rice, 
fruit, milk 
*Fresh banana and 
Nilla wafer sandwich 
 

 
*Muffins, fruit, milk 
*Banana 
*Mac and cheese, 
green beans, fruit, 
milk 
*Blueberry Newtons 

 
*Life cereal, fruit, 
and milk 
*Cheez-It 
*Pizza, fruit, and 
milk 
*String cheese 

7 8 9 10 11 
 
*Cinnamon Toast 
Crunch, fruit, and 
milk 
*Wheat Thin 
*Lasagna, garlic 
bread, fruit, and milk 
*Carrots and Ranch 

 
*Scrambled eggs, 
toast, fruit, and milk 
*Watermelon 
*Soft taco, Mexican 
rice, fruit, and milk 
*Gold fish 

 
*Breakfast bar, fruit, 
and milk 
*Animal Cracker 
*Chicken nuggets, 
mash potatoes, fruit, 
and milk 
*Gogurt 

 
*English muffin, jelly, 
fruit, and milk 
*grapes 
*Mother’s Day 
Lunch 
* Cheese and 
crackers 
 

 
*Cereal, banana, 
and milk 
*Cheese puffs 
*Chicken sandwich, 
chips, fruit, milk 
*Wheat thins 

14 15 16 17 18 
 
*Frosted flakes, fruit, 
and milk 
*Animal crackers 
*Corn dogs, French 
fries, fruit, milk 
*Newtons 

 
*Bagel with cream 
cheese 
*Fresh cut apples 
*Cheese 
quesadillas, garden 
salad, fruit, and milk 
*Teddy grahams 

 
*Waffles, banana, 
fruit, and milk 
*Ritz crackers 
*Turkey and cheese 
sandwich, green 
beans, mixed fruit, 
and milk 
*Veggies and dip 

 
*Pancakes, fruit, and 
milk 
*Cantaloupe  
*Spaghetti, garlic 
bread, fruit, and milk 
*Gogurt 

 
*Cheerios, fruit, milk 
*Vanilla cookies 
*Grilled cheese with 
chips, fruit, and milk 
*Cheese puffs 

21 22 23 24 25 
 
*Raisin bran cereal, 
fruit, and milk 
*Cheez-It 
*Sweet & sour 
chicken, wild rice, 
fruit, milk 
*String cheese 

 
*Muffin, fruit and 
milk 
*Watermelon 
*Mac & cheese, 
rolls, fruit, milk 
*Nutella bites 

 
*Oatmeal, fruit, and 
milk 
*Chex mix 
*Chicken, rice, fruit, 
and milk 
*Graham crackers 

 
*Cereal bar, fruit, 
and milk 
*Fresh oranges 
*Beef stew, rolls, 
fruit, milk 
*Fresh baked 
cookies 

 
*English muffin, fruit, 
milk 
*Gold Fish 
*End of the year 
splash day 
*Wheat thin 
 

28 29 30 31  
 
*Cereal, fruit, milk 
*Cheez-it 
*Mashed potato 
casserole, dinner 
roll, fruit, milk 
*Nilla wafer 
 

 
*Waffle, fruit, and 
milk 
*Watermelon 
*Chicken fried rice, 
fruit, and milk 
*Gogurt 

 
*Life cereal, fruit, 
and milk 
*String cheese 
*Breakfast for lunch, 
fruit, and milk 
*Rice Krispie treats 

 
*Pancakes, banana, 
and milk 
*Fresh mixed berries 
*Chicken patty on 
bun, fries, fruit, and 
milk 
*Animal crackers 

 

 

 

 


